
 

 

05 October 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of year 1, 
 
Re: Year 1 Woodland Walk – Wednesday 13th October 2021 
 
 
In year 1, we will be going on regular walks to the local woods. These will happen each half term. 
This is to enable us to observe the changes to our local environment over the year and experience 
the seasonal changes. 
 
Our first walk will be on Wednesday 13th October 2021. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9am and aim to be back by 10:30am. 
 
We will go in all weathers, so please ensure your child has wellies and a coat in school for this day. 
 
If you would like to accompany your child’s class, please fill in the below slip and return to your 
child’s class teacher. If we have more offers than we need, we will select helpers on a first come 
first served basis. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
The Year 1 Team 

 

 

 .......................................................................................................................................................................................................  
 
Re: Year 1 woodland walk 

Name of child ................................................................................................................. Class ...................................................  

 

 I would like to help on the walk. 

 

Parent helper name  .................................................................................................... Date ...................................................  
 
  


